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UPDATE:  

Utility crews will continue water and wastewater construction and restoration in the 
following areas of Fort Sanders the week of August 7-11, 2023:

Water – Installation of new water main and connection of customer service lines on 
Clinch Avenue between 16th Street and 17th Street. Road/lane closures as needed.

Wastewater – Crews will vacuum test manholes daily, August 8-11, with intermittent 
temporary lane closures at various locations throughout the work zone. Asphalt 
paving and restoration crews will work in the following areas:
	
	 • James Agee Street between Laurel Avenue and Clinch Avenue

MAJOR PROJECT UPDATE
This project is being completed as part of KUB’s Century II infrastructure improvement and replacement 

@KnoxKUB @knoxvilleutilitiesboard @KnoxKUB

Connect and learn more.

Find these updates and more on Nextdoor.


